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REPRESENTATIONS – 
SUPPORT  



From:                                 
Sent:                                  Fri, 2 Mar 2018 11:49:29 +0000
To:                                      Planning
Subject:                             FW: Planning application
Importance:                     Normal

As a Kingussie resident, forwarding an email concerning a current planning application, sent to Kingussie 
and Vicinity community Council.
 
Best wishes
 
Jenny Dunn
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

From: 
Sent: 02 March 2018 11:31
To: 
Subject: Planning application

 
Dear Sue
 
I am writing to you as secretary of Kingussie and Vicinity Community Council.
 
I notice from this week’s Strathy that the Council is to consider the latest application from Davall to build 
houses in Kingussie;  I would like to encourage the Council to support this application.
 
Kingussie is the only town in the Strath which does not have an ongoing programme of new home 
building.  The capital of Badenoch  is in serious danger of being left behind, and becoming the ghost 
town which many fear. At present out of the total roll of around 430 Kingussie High School pupils, fewer 
than 40 live in Kingussie; we need young families in the town to make our schools and our shops viable - 
and young families need homes.
 
Those of us who are fortunate enough to have managed to find a home in Kingussie, as we did with 
some difficulty forty-two years ago, want Kingussie to have vibrant future. That will not happen if the 
focus is on the past and keeping Kingussie unchanged. 
 
I would respectfully request that you share this email with other members of the Council as part of your 
deliberations.
 
Kind regards 
 
Jenny Dunn
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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